Phyllis Hoefle, Human Resources Director
Moundview Memorial Hospital & Clinics


Marge Edwards, Foundation Coordinator

Memorial Healthcare Foundation

Administrator

Moundview Memorial Hospital & Clinics

All at
PO Box 40
Friendship, WI 53934 
October 28, 2005
Dear ,

I am writing to you as someone who feels it is important to support our troops by concrete action.

The actions of the Moundview Memorial Hospital & Clinics in regard to Captain Brian Dieckhoff are very disturbing. Whatever the legal resolution of this matter, you have caused a brave American and his family a great deal of unnecessary anguish. It would have been only good employment practice to hold the job of a soldier being deployed. That would have demonstrated the value that the hospital places on its employees and its support for those in the community that are being called to serve their country. Instead, the hospital’s actions have disgraced it and your community.

I ask you to take all necessary steps to ensure that Captain Dieckhoff’s job will be awaiting him on his return. The hospital should do this willingly and not because it was forced to do so by the government. 

Sincerely,

